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Telephone: 01482 328661      Email: admin@buckingham.hull.sch.uk       Website: www.buckinghamprimaryacdemy.net 

 

Monday 11th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

COVID 19 Update 

 

Yesterday evening the Prime Minister stated that schools may be open from 1st June to Year 

6, Year 1 and Reception. Please note that this is phase 2 of his plan and depends on the 

success of Phase 1.   

We will be receiving updates from the government, we are working closely with The Trust 

and as, and when we receive updates, you will be informed. In the meantime, we will 

continue to stay in contact will all children through, 'Home Learning.'  

You are all doing an amazing job and the work I see every day is wonderful. Keep posting 

your child’s achievements on portfolio. Keep checking class dojo and the school website for 

information.  

 

We will continue to remain open in our present capacity.  

 

Stay safe everyone. 

 

 

 

Miss P Hillman  

Principal 

 

 

 

http://buckinghamprimaryacademy.net/

